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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

December 26, 2019 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell – Chair, Larry Bills, Chris Liller and Kevin Robinson; and Clerk – Kent 

Young. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 

Modifications:  No modifications were made. 
 

Little Kidder Brook Project: In the morning following the December 23, 2019 Selectmen’s meeting, the 

Clerk discovered that three additional bids for said project had been submitted timely, after checking the 

drop box.  The Selectmen decided that since the project had not been awarded at that meeting, that it 

would only be fair to consider those additional bids.  As stated at the last meeting, the decision will not be 

made until the January 13, 2020 meeting.  At this time the following bids were added to those previously 

opened: 

Fitzpatrick Excavating and Trucking:  $328,000.00. 

Renaud Bros., Inc.:  $498,755.00. 

John G. Thomas Excavating:  $331,300.00 ($323,800.00 culvert and installation + 

$7,500.00 for stone-lined ditch.) 

 

Chris Liller agreed to forward these to the Engineer for his review. 
 

Adjourn: Larry Bills motioned to adjourn at 6:45pm.  Kevin Robinson seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  David Kent Young 


